

The Executive Director Australian Law Reform Commission (ALCR) Sydney

Brussels, 31th July 2013

Dear Members of the ALRC,

The ADEB (Association of Belgian french speaking publishers) is grateful for this opportunity to respond the ALRC's discussion paper 'Copyright and Digital Economy'.

The ADEB shares the point of view of the International Publishers Association and endorses its submission. Working constantly to promote the copyright protection and the public interest, we believe it would not be appropriate to introduce the notion of "fair use" into Australian Copyright Law and to broaden education exceptions.

Yours sincerely, Kevin Plasman ADEB's Legal Advisor

**ADEB**: asbl groupant les éditeurs de langue française de Belgique Av. Huart Hamoir, 1/bte 34— B-1030 Bruxelles Tél.: 32-2/241 65 80 Fax: 32-2/216 71 31 e-mail: adeb@adeb.be site: www.adeb.be

Banque : 210-0631625-13 T.V.A. 408.317.342

